
CEO Reflection – 7 November 

 

Hi Everyone 

Had a little hiatus from the weekly reflections this week as advised that some people are unable to open and 

download as the file is too large based on the photos I include. Bugga. 

I will work with Chris Wise to see if this can be fixed so that everyone is able to access moving forward. Maybe need 

to step it up as a flash newsletter template      

Anyway, a quick congrats to Brooke who is reception at Head Office for her 1 year work anniversary this week. 

Also a massive congratulations to Woodhouse Activity Centre for Thursday night where they took out the Gold 

Award prize for 2021 South Australian  Best Unique Accommodation category PLUS Silver in the Best Adventure 

Tourism Category. An awesome effort to all the staff and amazing volunteers. So Proud. 

A big thanks to the team at SRC Port Adelaide who had the big task of removing a massive amount of gear that could 

not be recycled and has now made room for the ability for the area to be utilized. 

I was also fortunate to be able to visit the team at Exurbia on Friday as they prepare for the opening on Monday 

night by the Premier of South Australia and the store being open to the public on Tuesday. So excited. Looks 

amazing. Well done James to you and the team. Cant wait to see it open and in full swing. An historic moment for 

Scouts Outdoor Centre. 

Hopefully next week I can get back to photos for you all and bring you the excitement from the week. 

Wishing you all a great week ahead. 

Bec  
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